
 
 
November 18, 2019 
 
Federal Communications Commission   
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Request for C2PC for FCC ID: HSW2382 
 
Murata Electronics North America is requesting a C2PC to allow 2 Mbps operation in our MBN52832 
BLE module. The original submission for the MBN52832 only included 1 Mbps BLE operation. No 
other parameters in the module have been changed.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Name: Mark Tucker               
Title:  Director of Hardware Engineering 
 
 


